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Official Information Act request: Submissions about broadening the Privacy Act 2020 

Thank you for your email of 29 December 2022, requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 

(the Act), information relating to the submissions about broadening the Privacy Act 2020. 

Specifically, you requested: 

On behalf of the Privacy Foundation New Zealand, I would like to kindly ask you to release 

the submissions to your consultation of broadening the Privacy Act 2020 notification rules. 

I have appended to this letter a list of documents that fall within the scope of your request. Copies 

of the documents are enclosed. 

Some information has been withheld under the following provision of the Act: 

• section 9(2)(a) to protect privacy of natural persons.

I am satisfied there are no other public interest considerations that render it desirable to make the 

information withheld under section 9 available at this time. 

Please note that this response, with your personal details removed, may be published on the 

Ministry website at: justice.govt.nz/about/official-information-act-requests/oia-responses/. 

If you are not satisfied with my response, you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman under 

section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at 

info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phone at 0800 802 602. 

Naku noa,� 

Kathy 

General Manager, Civil & Constitutional 










